
Tara Demers
Dear DOE, 

Please select Option 5 regarding the Rayonier Mill cleanup in Port Angeles, WA. There needs to be
a FULL cleanup, not a partial one. ALL contaminated soils and sediments need to be removed, and
whatever the cost is, Rayonier is liable for this environmental disaster of their own making. It's
disgusting and ridiculous that it's taken this long for the FULL cleanup work to be done. Please
remove the concrete pad, remove the dock pilings, restore the shoreline, and protect wildlife. Do
not allow any rebuilding on the site so the area can go back to its vegetative state. 

Thank you, Tara Demers 


